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CSLP Conference Travel Policy

The CSLP Board of Directors approved the reimbursable travel costs to the CSLP Annual Meeting in Indianapolis, Indiana on September 16-19, 2019 for one person per member state and member island for expenses not paid by their individual state organization or library.  
The Board feels very strongly about having representation from all member states and islands at the annual meeting.  This is the opportunity to voice opinions about the program.

CSLP will reimburse actual travel costs of up to $800 (with receipts) for one person’s expenses in each state or island in attendance.  This reimbursement will go to the person/organization paying the bill.  If the state or island incurs travel expenses which their fiscal entity cannot accept reimbursement, CSLP will issue a credit to the organization in the amount of the reimbursement so that you can take advantage of this opportunity to participate in the CSLP Annual Meeting (e.g. credit towards dues or manuals).

The travel reimbursement is available for one person from each state or island, to be decided by the State Representative. 

Those items that will be considered for reimbursement will be:

· Airfare *
· Airport parking

· Mileage to and from the departure airport

· Luggage costs for one bag to and from Indianapolis, Indiana (IND airport)
· Airport transportation (see registration information) to and from the Indianapolis, Indiana airport (IND) to The Westin Indianapolis Downtown Hotel.
· Meals on travel days
All expenses
· MUST be recorded on a CSLP Travel and Expense Voucher Form

· MUST be accompanied by a receipt or copy of the receipts
· MUST be submitted to the CSLP office by Friday, October 4, 2019.
*Round trip travel expenses will be paid, up to $800 total travel, from the usual duty station to the location of the meeting.  If a different departure or return location is considered necessary, the lower expense will be paid.  Mileage will be paid at the current federal reimbursement rate but cannot exceed the cost of the round-trip airfare.  If you are driving, a quote from the airline needs to be documented and sent to the office at the time of registration or at least three weeks prior to the meeting date.  If you have questions about this policy, please contact the CSLP office at 866-657-8556. 
CSLP understands that travel costs can vary greatly, and may exceed the approved $800 expenses. If you find that your travel expenses are greater than the approved amount, please contact the CSLP office. Additional funding may be available.

Please note that CSLP also pays for one room per member state or Island and most meals for all conference attendees and this is not a part of your travel stipend.  

If you have questions, please contact Karen Day at the CSLP Administrative Office, (866) 657-8556 or karen.day@cslpreads.org; or Anne Lemay, treasurer, (732) 873-8700 x103 or annelmay@franklintwp.org.

This policy is reviewed each year prior to the Annual Meeting and is subject to change.
